
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

      
      

      
  

  
 

     
    

  
    

     
   

 

 
 

-------------From: 
Sent: 13 June 2019 23:28 
To: Local Plan 
Subject: Objection 

13th June 2019 
D Sutton 

I write to object to the Local Plan.  As a resident which we came to because of the green space it 
provides and the village life we wanted.  There is an overwhelming number of new house builds not to mention the 
proposed build of large unsightly industrial units, over whelming employment areas near to our village bringing 
further heavy goods vehicles adding to the congestion and polluting the air.  The noise and disruption and stress on 
our current networks in unsustainable.  The HGVs traffic would create noise day and night. 

I remind the council of the work that went into the 
Neighbourhood Development Plan – a plan which the village developed by good people that represented the 
majority of the Village in their hopes and desires for the current residential and surrounding areas.  So much hard 
work to develop and for what? Does anyone listen? 
I don’t know how the scale of the plan and the Transport plan can be justified.  What evidential back up do you have 
for the predictions – the developments appear ludicrous and will destroy the landscape and green belt land in south 
Warrington. 

Regards 
Diane Sutton 
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